Head Start Schools End

With the coming of May,
Head Start’s 38 villages are pre-
paring for the close of school
and three months of vacation
before school resumes in the fall.

Although the Head Start cen-
ters will be closing, the Parent
Child Centers in Hoonah and
Kotzebue remain open  year
round.

While the children are out
playing in the summer sun, some
of their teachers will be attend-
ing training in Anchorage.

Due to an unfortunate cut in
training funds, only 20 Head
Start staff members will be tra-
veling to Anchorage as part of
the summer training program.

The Head Start central staff

in Anchorage will be kept busy
with the  Supplemental Grant
which allows for building repairs
to Head Start programs, and the
construction of S new centers
Rural Development Adninistra-
tion funds, combined with funds
from RurAL CAP will assist
building centers in: Nunapit-
chuk, Emmonak, Kwiffillingok,
Noatak and Noorvik.

The people of Nulato, headed
by PAC Chairman Bill Ambrose,
are undertaking the project of
constructing their own building
with no outside assistance.

All 6 of these buildings are
expected to be completed by
this fall.



